
Blog 1 Red Bull Ring 
 

Hello and welcome to the Austrian GP here at the Red Bull 
Ring in Spielberg.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It was nice to see everybody from the Red Bull MotoGP 
Rookies Cup again after the summer break. Today we had like 
always a trackwalk. It is again a new track for me. It looks 
awesome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The track has got 7 right and only 3 left corners. It seems a bit 
like a roller coaster. A lot of up and down sections. But it 
looks great and also it is a beautiful place here. I can’t wait to 
go out tomorrow for the first time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There is also a museum when you go to the paddock. There 
are a lot of cars and bikes from Red Bull. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 And there is also a wall with pictures of Niki Lauda. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
So 
tomorrow at 12:35 pm is the first session. I will tell you about 
the two free Practices and the Qualifying tomorrow. 
See you tomorrow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Noah Dettwiler #55 


